
 

 
 

 
 
 

16th June 2022 

 
Year 1 & 2 

Living Judaism Visitor in School 
  

Tuesday 5th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be hosting a visitor from Living Judaism on Tuesday 5th July to enrich our RE related to our 
learning about the Jewish celebration of Shabbat. During the visit, the children will be taking part in 
making and shaping bread, learning about the significance of bread in different cultures, learning a song 
and taking part in an act of celebration using the bread they have made. The children will be in small 
groups with support from teachers and parent helpers. 
 

• The workshop will be in the morning, with normal lessons in the afternoon. 

 

• The groups will be led by Year 1/2 teachers with parent helper volunteers. 

 

• Children should wear normal school uniform.  

 

To cover the cost of the visitor we will be asking for £1.50 per child which includes the cost of the 

ingredients.  This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not 

be able to go ahead with this visit. We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the 

cost for these pupils will be paid for from this funding. 

Please make an online ScoPay payment and click consent if you wish your child to take part 

in the workshop, we do not accept cash or cheques or paper consent, it is all online.    

If your child has any allergies that may relate to bread making and tasting, and/or you do 

not wish for them to take part please call the school office and let them know. 

In addition, if you would like to join the children as a parent helper please can you let the office know by 
email admin@bransgore.hants.sch.uk    
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 

Please consent and pay online by 24th June 2022.  

 
Best regards, 
 
Key Stage 1 Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:admin@bransgore.hants.sch.uk

